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Auditors’ Report to the JAT Ordinary General Meeting June 18, 2016

Audit of Business Report and Financial Statements for Fiscal 2015

We, the Auditors of the Japan Association of Translators (“JAT"), have audited the
Business Report and Financial Statements for the period starting April 1, 2015 and
ending March 31, 2016 (“Fiscal 2015").

In our opinion, these statements are true and correct, and fairly represent the
financial condition of the Association as of March 31, 20186.

Audit of Activities of the Board of Directors

We, the Auditors of JAT, have attended meetings of the Board of Directors whenever
possible, either individually or together, in person or via video or audio conferencing,
and have constantly monitored Board discussions on JAT's communications media
(currently Basecamp).

In our opinion, the Board of Directors has properly conducted its business in
according with JAT's Teikan (JAT'’s “Articles of incorporation”).

May 23, 2016

Auditor: Nora Stevens Heath
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